
MOTION 

No. 54 

Plebiscite on electoral reform 

Peter Bevan Baker gives notice that tomorrow he will move, seconded by Sidney MacEwen, the 
following Motion: 

WHEREAS the plebiscite on Democratic Renewal was held from October 29th – November 7th, 
2016 to determine the views of Islanders on the future of the province’s electoral system; 

AND WHEREAS a Mixed-Member Proportional Representation system receive a majority of 
ballots cast; 

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that government shall introduce legislation to implement 
Mixed-Member Proportional Representation for the next provincial election. 

 

Signed by: Peter Bevan-Baker 

Signed by: Sidney MacEwen 

 

15 November 2016 


